

March 22, 1999

Mayor Chris Holden City Council District 3 City Hall – Room 237 100 North Garfield Avenue Pasadena, CA 91105

Dear Mayor Holden:

Please accept my resignation from PCAC, effective today. As a retired peace officer I am unable to volunteer as a board member for your organization.

My short time with PCAC was both personally and professionally rewarding. I wish PCAC only the best for its future. I will always be proud to say I was a member of your board.

Best,

David J. Jacobs General Manager

DJJ:kb

District 3